
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Sidewalks Friars Way 

To whom it may concern,  

My name is Danica Sandic and I am the home owner at 179 Wychwood Park on the corner 
of Friars Way, I have recently learned of the proposition to add sidewalks on Friars Way and 
I am disappointed that as a homeowner, I was not advised of this motion. Please accept this 
email as my strong opposition to the addition of sidewalks on my street, Friars Way. Should 
you require further remarks on my position, please advise. Please ensure that my above 
remarks appear on the added agenda for the meeting of February 9, 2021 regarding item 
2.6.  

With thanks,  

Danica Sandic 
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